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Development 

REQUEST: One Communications, Group I Follow-up 

DATED: June 1 1,2007 

ITEM: One Comm I Please refer to Verizon's response to One-VZ-I- 15 in which Verizon 
FDR 1-7 states that, with regard to special access services offered pursuant to 

federal tariff, "volume commitments would be adjusted to exclude 
amounts that are attributable to Vermont, New Hampshire and Maine." 
Please explain when the anticipated adjustment would take place. 

REPLY: Verizon plans to communicate with customers during the late third 
quarter of this year concerning the amendment process. The 
adjustment would be effective as of the closing date. 


